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Advisory Committee members in attendance: 

Commissioner of Conservation, designee – John Adams 

Secretary of the Department of Natural Resources, designee – Patrick Courreges (LATE) 

Secretary of the Department of Health & Hospitals, designee – Johan Forsman 

Commissioner of Conservation, Driller at Large – Gary P. Hill 

Representative of the United States Geological Survey – John Lovelace 

President of the Louisiana Engineering Society, designee – Roy A. Waggenspack 

 

Call to Order 
Roy Waggenspack, Former Chairman of the Advisory Committee, called the meeting to order at 

11:20 a.m. with welcoming remarks.  The roll was called and a quorum was not established.  A 

question was asked about what would be done about the testing applicants. John Adams stated 

that the committee not having a quorum does not affect applicants taking the test.  

 

Review of New Applicants for Louisiana Driller’s License 
The attending committee members reviewed the applications for the following:  

1. Richard Mooney of Cascade Drilling. 

2. Kyla Zaunbrecher of D&W Drilling 

3. Christopher Miller of ICON Environmental 

4. Terry Wattie of Clean Harbors Exploration 

The applicants then left to take the test. A copy of each test applicant’s professional summary 

was emailed to all committee members after the meeting. 

 

Adoption of the November 8, 2017 Meeting Summary 

Since adoption of a meeting summary requires a quorum, adoption of November meeting 

summary was postponed to May 9, 2018 meeting. 

 

Current Events Update 

No current events were discussed. 

Public Comments  

There were no public comments. 

 

 

Date for the Next Meeting 

The next meeting of the Advisory Committee is scheduled for May 9, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. in the 

Griffon Room on the 1st floor of the LaSalle Building in Baton Rouge, Louisiana. 

 

Adjourn 
Being that no quorum was established, there was no official adjourn to the meeting. 


